
 

1 

July 2012  

Dear Polish Parliament: 

Global Doctors for Choice, an advocacy network of physicians for reproductive 
health and rights, calls upon the Polish Parliament to make safe legal abortion more 
accessible, and to expand access to contraception and comprehensive fact-based 
sexuality and reproductive health education. Scientific data abound and international 
covenants agree that these services are essential in order for a society to advance 
health, equity, and economic well-being. 

Sincerely, 

Global Doctors for Choice 


